
       

 
 

EMERGENCY ELECTION MATTERS 

November 5, 2024 

 
 

 The Twentieth Judicial District has a District Court Judge on call 

after hours to respond to any emergency legal or constitutional matters 

relating to the 2024 general election. 

 Parties or individuals requiring the assistance of the court for 

procedural filings of legal or constitutional matters related to the 

election during these hours should call Marizela Cano at (720) 664-

1508.  Ms. Cano will be available throughout the evening to accept case 

filings and route information to the judge. 

  

 


